## **Bath and North East Somerset**

**Personal Details:** 

Name: Nicola Duke

E-mail:

Postcode:

Organisation Name: Radstock Town Council

## Comment text:

At a meeting of Radstock Town Council held on Monday 22 January 2018 the Chair and members discussed the proposals for the Radstock ward. Members expressed the view that the proposed ward did not reflect community cohesion and were not clear as to why Camerton had been included in the proposed ward. Members agreed that it would make greater sense and maintain established community cohesion to maintain the single boundary ward, which reflected the B&NES boundary. It was felt that the proposal did not meet the criteria which had been set and did not reflect comments submitted during the first round of consultation. Members resolved to lodge an objection to the proposals on the grounds outlined above.

## **Uploaded Documents:**

None Uploaded